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To myself, as an educator, it is both depressing and shocking to think that The 

Scottish Government would give credence to the teaching of creationism in our 

schools. Creationism is not science, it is myth. Evolution is scientific fact, creationism 

is not. Creationism is faith based ideology, and does not belong in the classroom. I 

would hope that, as in England and Wales, the Scottish Government could put 

guidelines in place to stop the proselytising of creationism in our schools.  

 

I would like to add my name to those who signed the petition PE01530. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

William Hazle 


